Dear friends,

I’m very happy that the English people could visit our school.To my surprise,my friends I met in England came this time.And I can also learn lots of about England or their school.Talking with them in English can improve our abilily of listening and speaking.Most of the students in our school were very happy. We welcomed them warmly.In my opinion,it was very useful for us to invite the English friends to our school.On 26th March.We had two lessons with the forigners.Most students had a good chance to talk with them.We were all very excited.In a word, it could open our eyes and improve our spoken English. 
                                     Yours Sincerely

                                     Sheng Ruocheng
